Dr. Brian K. Bellair Superintendent of Schools bbellair@wboro.org Telephone: 315.266.3303 Fax: 315.768.9723

David RussoAssistant Superintendent
for Learning and Accountability

Paul A. Milograno Assistant Superintendent for Business



Office of the Superintendent
65 Oriskany Boulevard • Whitesboro, NY 13492
www.wboro.org

Board of Education Members
President
Mr. Michael Head
Vice President
Mr. Brian McQueen
Mr. Edward Blake
Mr. Donald H. Henderson
Dr. Jonathan Henderson
Mr. Thomas Schoen, Jr.

Dr. Steven Szatko

August 15, 2018

Dear Parents/Guardians,

at home, in school, and online. Our objective was to create a user-friendly toolkit containing information and resources based on sound research and advice from law enforcement and other experts. Included with this letter are the following:

The safety and security of our school community is essential to our purpose. Our continuing goal is ensuring safe and secure facilities for our students, staff, and visitors. To that end, we are providing you with this Parent Toolkit which includes information and recommendations on what you can do to help keep your children safe

- A mini-version of our SHELL Response Card with law enforcement contact information on the reverse side.
- A card with links to resources for parents regarding what you can do to help keep your child safe at home, school, and online.

Both cards will be available on the district website with active links to all the sites.

We hope you find this information useful. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Brian K Bellair

Dr. Brian K. Bellair Superintendent of Schools